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Update on Cybersecurity Incident 
 
Certain Henry Schein applications, including its ecommerce platform, are 
currently unavailable. The Company continues to take orders using 
alternate means and continues to ship to its customers. The Company is in 
the process of securely restoring these applications.  
 
Henry Schein has identified the cause of the occurrence. The threat actor 
from the previously disclosed cyber incident has claimed responsibility. 
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